
CONSTRUCTION DESIGN
In the interest in a safe course of the trade fair, 
the minimum distance also applies to the trade 
fair stands.

BUSINESS CONTACT ETIQUETTE
In order to protect everyone‘s health, the minimum 

distance of 1.5 metres should also be maintained during 
business appointments and physical contact and shaking 

hands should be avoided.

EXHIBITOR GUIDELINES

SHOW SAFE
Under the heading SHOW SAFE, we have compiled all measures 
that ensure that you can network and keep appointments as usual 
without jeopardising your own safety or that of others.

This includes the following regulations:

E-Paper I Corona I Your business in safe hands I SHOW SAFE



21-JU
N

HYGIENE
Disinfectants must be provided at each stand; surfaces 
need to be cleaned regularly respectively after each 
business meeting.

EVENTS AT THE STANDS
Unfortunately we have to resign on events with 
party character at the stands in Corona times.
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